While you're all too young to remember the Broadway smash, "Hair" (from whence the subject line of this e-mail originates), today's article provides a sobering reminder of urban blight and child development.  The article comes from The New York Times, and is titled, "Highway Exhaust Stunts Lung Growth, Study Finds".  http://www.nytimes.com/2007/01/30/health/30lung.html?ref=health
 

The article profiles a research study just published in Lancet, relating proximity to the highway of a child's home and associated problems in pulmonary function.  The authors found that where it really counts is during the first 18 years of life, resulting in irreversible compromise in lung function (which can result in a wide range of developmental problems, such as reduced exercise tolerance, particular problems for kids with asthma, time lost by parents who have to take care of sickly kids, possible neurological consequences to reduced pulmonary function/gas exchange, etc.).
 

While we can't suddenly "go green" as a planet, some important changes start with pediatrician advocacy.  Despite the real results from advocating for public policy changes (such as, who knows, allowing schools only at "safe" distances from highways, greener cars and improved public transit systems, etc.), pediatricians very seldom advocate!  How can we help? See below.
 

ADVOCACY RESOURCES
http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select 'Advocacy Opportunities'
 

And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
